PETITION TO THE GOVERNMENT OF CANADA

Whereas convicted murderers can have a parole hearing every two years
after they reach their parole eligibility date;

Whereas families of homicide do not get parole from their suffering;

Whereas repeated parole hearings can have tremendous negative affects of
families of homicide victims;

Whereas the Government of Canada promised to address the imbalance
between the rights of victims and the rights of offender;

We call upon the federal Minister of Public Safety and Minister of Justice to
amend the Criminal Code of Canada and Corrections and Conditional
Release Act to stipulate that convicted murders should only have parole
hearings every five years after reaching their parole eligibility dates.

SIGNATURES ADDRESSES
(Sign your own name; do not print) (Give your home address, city, province or postal code if possible)

Please return to: The Prioriello Family 8-400 Steeles Ave East Suite #141 Brampton, ON L6W 4T4



